
Dear colleagues & families 

On 23rd July at 3.30 p.m. the Cathedral 

is hosting it’s annual Animal Service to 

which you, parents and pupils are 

warmly invited. 

PLEASE CAN YOU SHARE THIS WITH 

PARENTS ….we would love to welcome 

families and their pets (dogs, cats,    

guinea pigs etc!). The service will be 

open air on the cloister garth, (indoors if 

wet). 

Come and say thank you to God for all 

creatures in his creation. This will be a 

short, fun service. 

Come and meet lots of animals at 

the cathedral on 23rd July! Come 

and worship &have fun with 

us...bring your pets! 

Plus… PLEASE TELL EVERYONE 

ABOUT OUR FAMILY FUN DAYS AT 

THE CATHEDRAL ON 10TH & 23RD 

AUGUST 10.30-3.30. 

ART, CRAFTS, PUPPETS, ROCKETS, 

BALLOON MAGIC AND MORE! 

£3 for fives & overs, under fives free! No need to book….just turn up at the hostry 

on the day! 


